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November 3 -- Yellow Rose of Texas Western Dance 

KP Duty       Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Howard & Glenda Hess  Bob & Linda Campbell  Ken & Betty Hoffman 
Chris & Kimberly Brow 

Duane & Marian Kaiser 

    

 

November 17 -- Giving Thanks 

KP Duty      Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Palmer & Pat Dauphin 

Roger & Cathy Lachance 

Bob & Linda Campbell 

 

 Louis & Mary Wriedt  Jerry & Terri Johnson 

 

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment.  

Check with Terri Johnson for KP Duty; and Mary Long for Host and Hostess and Honey pot 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                        Always remember: Square Dancing is friendship set to Music 

 

  

Anniversaries Birthdays 

 

 

 

None this Month Fred Lanier 11/1 

Terri Johnson 11/8 

Janet Borg 11/8 

Jodie Baldwin 11/10 

Palmer Dauphin 11/13 

Paul Bellows 11/17 

Gene Newman 11/18 

Jerry Galloway 11/19 

Donna Bolanz 11/21 

Ray Owens 11/24 

WynEl Dodson 11/26 

Harvey Lemmond 11/28 
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   BANNERS    

 

Banners Captured 

Cliff Dwellers 

Cotton Pickin' Squares 

Diamond Jubileers 

Dixie Chainers 

Rebel Rousers 

Swinging Stars 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Banners Out 

None 

 

  

CARES AND CONCERNS   

 Prayers continue for George & Hazel Nelson  

 Prayers continue for Glen Dodson 

 Prayers continue for Ken & Carolyn Smith  

 Prayers continue for Betty Hoffman 

 Prayers continue for Shirley Currie 

 Prayers continue for Brady Cox 

Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be 
listed. Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers 
answered and for guidance for those not answered.  

Kuzzins Care!  
  

Looking Forward 

November 3 - Yellow Rose of Texas Western Dance 

November 7 - Fun Dance (Lessons Night) 

November 10 - Ladies Luncheon  

&  

Swinging Stars - Wayne and JL Leading the Way 

November 17 - Give Thanks 

November 30 - Lone Star Solos 53rd Anniversary 

Holy Trinity Episcopal Church, 3217 Guthrie Road, Garland 

December 1 - Kuzzins NDD with Quarterly Meeting after the Dance 

December 2 - Kuzzins Christmas Party (see flyer on last page for details) 

February 6 - March 6 - Plus Lessons (see the end of Bullwinkle's Korner) 

March 30, 2018 - 45th Anniversary Dance 

February 15, 2019 - 46th Anniversary Dance 

 

 

 

 

 
  

DANCING QUEENS - LADIES LUNCHEON 
Friday November 10 at 1130 

Location: Desperados 3443 W Campbell @ Jupiter in Garland 972-530-

8886 

Call or Email Wyn El, if you can attend.  



Bullwinkle's Korner 

 

Howdy Kuzzin’s 

Happy November, mercy where did September and October go. It seems time zooms past so quickly. I 

hope that those who attended Round Up had a fun time. I heard that the New Dancer Dance and the Ole 

Time Calls dance where both fun. We wish we had been able to attend that part of the weekend. Very 

glad so many from our lessons were able to come. To us the best part is Sunday morning when the pace is 

slower and we dance to gospel songs. But I am still not allowed to sing along even if I know the words. 

This is the time of the year that so many get busy 

with family and friends coming and going. 

Thanksgiving will be here before you know it and 

Black Friday shopping, if you do that. I try to stay 

away from stores on that day.  However, who needs 

stores when we have Amazon a click away. I added 

up what I spent at Amazon a while back. Good thing 

Martha is poor in math. 

Our lessons are progressing right along. Guess what 

we still need?? Angels!!! You know, those nice people 

who come and help our new dancers learn how to 

dance. The last set of lessons I messed up as much or more than the students. If that keeps up I may be 

forced to pay for lessons. Those new dancers also see how much we enjoy our club and how much fun we 

have. Roger Lachance has something new for our students during these lessons. The “Fun Dance” will be 

November 7th. Come and be an angel and be part of that fun event.  

Please continue to pray for our sick and injured members. Also continue to pray for our country and 

leaders and our military/first responders. This club has some of the most caring people in the world. 

Don’t forget the ladies luncheon on the second Friday of the month It is a fun time. Good food and great 

fellowship. Our next board meeting is November 12th. The next club quarterly meeting is December 1st. 

You probably received an email from Kimberly about the Christmas Party. Be sure to put that event on 

your calendar and get your money to the Patrick’s. The party is December 2nd. We don’t have a New 

Year’s Eve party planned at this time. If you have an idea, speak up!! 

If you have a suggestion for a visitation on the weekend of the 10th, please speak up again! No visit is 

planned at this point. Where would you like to go?? (Ed. Note: JL and Wayne will be handling the dancing 

at the Swinging Stars).  

One thing more:  for 5 weeks starting the first Tuesday in Feb. we will have plus lessons. The cost will 

be $40 per person. I have sent invites to the clubs closest in distance to us asking if they would like to 

join in these lessons. I think this will be the 4th time for Ernie and myself!! So, give it some thought and 

let Roger or us know by mid November. The weekly repetition will be good!! Also, if you personally know 

people from other clubs, encourage them to join us.  

Hope to dance with you soon!! Ernest & Martha Hernandez  

  

Any Lessons? 

At the bottom of the home page, you will find 

buttons showing planned mainstream, plus, or 

round lessons.  Have fun while continually 

improving your dancing skills or acquiring new 

ones. 

Mike Patrick 



KUER's KORNER - From the Peltons 

 

Cueing Schedule 

JL will be cuing at Swinging Stars the second Friday in November, which is November 10, with 

Wayne Baldwin. Hope to see many of the Kuzzins there. 
Saturday Lessons 

At the end of the first month of lessons, the class was able to dance Islands in the Stream 

Rumba to cues. That ability is what we strive for in class -- for the dancers to be able to know 

the figures well enough that they are able to dance a dance to the cues even though they have 

never heard the dance. In the last two weeks of October the class has been working on Cha Cha 

which builds on the Rumba skills refreshed in September. Dances worked on included Love is 

Strange and Chattanooga Cha Cha with additional teaching on these figures: Chase Full Turn and 

the Switch Family (Switch Cross and Switch Rock). We were dark the weekend of the Nortex 

Roundup. We hope everyone got a chance to practice some of their newly refreshed skills.  

 

Finally, a quick update on Kristi, Linda's daughter. She is doing well and is working with a low-

vision specialist so might be able to feel comfortable driving before long. She is scheduled for 

surgery on November 10th so Linda will again be out in California for a week. She will be back in 

town for the Kuzzins mid-November dance. 

 
KALLER's KORNER 

Our Texas Hall of Fame caller Wayne Baldwin calls regularly for both the Kissin' Kuzzins and 

Swinging Stars. So most of your Friday nights can include dancing to his pleasing calls, like "Spin 

the top; that's what I said", and "Square three through, 'cause I told you to 

 

 
 

.  

Did you Know?? 
Our student, Robert 
Westenhaver, is involved 
in the Circus as a Shriner 
Clown 



October Memories 

Callers Cavalcade - October 20 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

Three of the best callers in the 

Texas Caller Hall of Fame: Jon 

Jones, Toby Tomason, and our 

own Wayne Baldwin! 

We were Proud to be 

Americans when this great 

group called at the end of the 

night! 



Rock Around the Clock - October 21 

 

Winners 

 

  

Quida displays the Honey 

Pot they won Friday evening 

Liz Thomas was the winner of 

one of the five grand prizes 

Many Kuzzins, including some 

of our students, took part in 

the festivities. See if you 

can pick them out in these 

photos from Charles Wolfe! 



 

 

 

 

KISSIN’ KUZZINS’  
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2nd 

6:30 – 10:00 pm 

BRANDING IRON AT FIREWHEEL GOLF PARK 

1535 E BRAND ROAD 

GARLAND 

 

$22.50 per person/$45.OO per couple 

INCLUDES A WONDERFUL PRIME RIB DINNER, DESSERT, COFFEE, TEA, AND 

FOUNTAIN DRINKS 

CASH BAR 

 

BRING ONE $10.00 GIFT PER COUPLE/SINGLE TO EXCHANGE/STEAL 

 

COME JOIN US FOR A NIGHT OF FRIENDSHIP, FELLOWSHIP AND FUN 

 

RSVP TO CHRIS & KIMBERLY BROW BY NOVEMBER 20th 

Kbrow2@tx.rr.com OR 214-236-1294 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO KISSIN KUZZINS AND GIVE TO 

MIKE & JOANNE PATRICK BY NOVEMBER 20th 

 

 

Our Club has donated to The Network of Community Ministries for many years and we will 

be collecting toys at our Christmas Party.  If you would like to donate please bring an 

unwrapped toy.      

 

mailto:KBROW2@TX.RR.COM

